
 

 

July 24, 2020 
 
 
UPDATE 
 
 
To the staff, Familyhome providers, individuals we support and their families,  
 
While the state of emergency in Ontario has been lifted, many of the associated regulations 
that Bethesda must comply with are still in effect.  With this in mind, we are starting to 
resume some of our services and anticipate gradual service resumption over the summer 
and into the fall.   
 
We are now allowed to resume family visits within our homes maintaining certain safety 
procedures.  This is great news!  Procedural guidelines are being developed and you will 
hear shortly as to how visits will be conducted.   
 
Thanks to you all for your patience during these difficult times.  Your support has made 
such a difference in our ability to keep one another safe. 
 
We are extending our closures and service modifications until August 9, 2020.  As 
previously communicated, we will keep you informed as changes are made. 
 
In the meantime, thank you for the questions we have received, should you have any 
additional questions please let us know at questions@bethesdaservices.com.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Davies 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethesda 
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